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To:  Building Codes Structures Board 

Members/Interested parties 

 

From:  Eric Sandoval, chair, Building Codes Structures Board 

 

Re:  Rescheduled board meeting 

 

 

I, Eric Sandoval, chair, recommend moving the Building Codes Structures Board meeting 

scheduled for May 5 to June 30, 2021, due to the projected code update timeline discussion.  

 

The rescheduled meeting on June 30, 2021, will be held virtually through GoToMeetings due to 

Covid-19 concerns. 

 

Please contact Tony Rocco, structural program chief, at 503-373-7529, Debi Barnes-Woods, 

boards administrator/coordinator, at 503-378-6787, or Melissa Stiles, policy development 

coordinator, 503-899-2131, with any questions.  

 

For all board information, please visit the Building Codes Structures Board page on the Building 

Codes Division website: https://www.oregon.gov/bcd/boards/Pages/bcsb.aspx 
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